
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                       Term: Term 5  2022-2023              Topic: Super Heroes 

 

What we have been learning this 

term: 

Some photos of us! 

 

Our topic this term has been 

‘superheroes’. Our sensory story this 

term was ‘Supertato’. We have 

enjoyed practising writing skills on 

the board, answering questions 

about the story and practising our 

reading skills.  

 

In Maths, our focus has been on 

number and weight. We have been 

guessing what is in the bag, and 

identifying if the bags are heavy or 

light. 

 

During topic this term, we have 

been growing runner beans and 

potatoes. We have also been 

exploring different foods and their 

textures based on the characters in 

Supertato.  

 

We have started to spend time on 

Secondary playground this term, 

exploring the equipment and 

getting to know some new faces. 

 

We celebrated the King’s 

Coronation by making crowns, 

bunting and crown shaped biscuits.  

 

And of course, we had lots of fun 

on our super hero dress up day.   

 

Have a wonderful half term.  
 

  

 

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Fri 26th May 

 

First day back: Mon 5th June 
 


